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Hawaii Online Workforce Referral System 

The Data Management and Technology committee has completed leading the development of the 

Hawaii Online Workforce Referral System with Pacific Point, vendor for the system. The Hawaii 

Online Workforce Referral System was developed to streamline the application process for 

individuals who seek employment services and integrate the participant management systems of 

WIOA Titles I, II, III & IV.  The Hawaii Online Workforce Referral System will provide 

individuals with a quick way to see if they qualify for any WIOA services.  Upon qualifying for 

WIOA services, a referral will be generated for staff follow-up with the qualified individual. 

The Workforce Development Council (WDC) recently provided a demonstration to our WIOA 

core partners, the Division of Vocational Rehabilitation (DVR) and Adult Education on the 

completed system. The WDC will be meeting and working with both partners to ensure adequate 

staffing, training and resources are directed to the system to ensure a coordinated successful 

launch of the system. The Referral System is now ADA compliant.  

 

 

 

 



HireNet Hawaii 

Effective July 1, 2020, the contract for the administration of the HireNet Hawaii system is under 

the Workforce Development Division (WDD). WDC will continue to provide technical services 

to the local boards, American Job Centers, and state and federal reporting for Title I programs 

(adult, dislocated worker, youth).  

A new Eligible Training Provider (ETP) module was added to the HireNet Hawaii system. The 

new ETP function integrates the list of approved training courses available statewide for eligible 

WIOA clients. The old ETP system was excel-based.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


